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Committed to our Residents, Organizational Pride, Leading by Example, Excellent Customer Service,  

Making a Difference, Accountable for our actions, Never settle for less – We are COLEMAN 
 

BOIL WATER NOTIFICATION 
CITY OF COLEMAN 

November 23, 2020 
 

Due to a primary main break which occurred today in the water system, the City of Coleman is 
issuing a required notice to customers to boil water prior to consumption.  
 
The customers affected by the break include: Austin Street to Hillcrest and West of Martin 
Street to Holiday Hill Nursing Home.  If you reside in this area you are asked to boil water 
prior to consumption. 
 

 
To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and all other microbes, water for drinking, cooking 
and ice making should be boiled and cooled prior to consumption.  The water should be brought 
to a vigorous rolling boil and then boiled for two minutes.  In lieu of boiling, you may purchase 
bottled water or obtain water from some other reliable source. 
 
When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, water system officials will notify you. 
 
If you have questions regarding this matter you may contact: 
 
Water Plant Supervisor Toby Terry          ph. 325-625-5412 


